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Nasdaq Copenhagen A/S 
P.O. Box 1040   
1007 København K 
 
 
 

 16 September 2019   
Ref.: JKJ/til 

Per Aarsleff Holding A/S announces transactions carried out under the 
current share buyback programme in accordance with the "safe harbour 
method" 
 
On 2 September 2019, Per Aarsleff Holding A/S launched a share buyback programme, 
as described in company announcement no. 8 of 27 August 2019. According to the 
programme, Per Aarsleff Holding A/S will in the period until 1 November 2019 buy back 
own B shares up to a maximum value of DKK 30 million and with a maximum of 106,397 
B shares. The share buyback programme will be implemented in accordance with 
Regulation (EU) no. 596/2014 of 16 April 2014 of the European Parliament and Council 
and Commission Delegated Regulation (EU) no. 2016/1052, also referred to as the Safe 
Harbour rules.  
    

Trading day 

Number of  
shares  

bought back 

Average  
purchase  

price Amount, DKK 

Total, latest announcement 22,000 243.2385 5,369,845.40 

6: 9 September 2019 4,000 243.6250 974,500.00 

7: 10 September 2019 9,100 241.2747 2,195,599.77 

8: 11 September 2019 10,000 239.9000 2,399,000.00 

9: 12 September 2019 10,000 240.4115 2,404,115.00 

10: 13 September 2019 10,000 238.9775 2,389,775.00 

Total accumulated over week 37 43,100 240.4406 10,362,835.17 

Total accumulated during the  
share buy-back programme  65,100 241.6718 15,732,835.17 

 
See the enclosure for information about the individual transactions made under the 
share buyback programme. 
 
 
Further information: 
CEO Jesper Kristian Jacobsen, tel. +45 8744 2222.   
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